ALFRED W. GREENWOOD

SAVINGS INSTITUTION BUILDING

PaTERSON, N. J.

June 20th 1918.

Mr. Perley R. Bugbee,

Dear Bir:=

Mr. Fred Bogert of the First National Bank has
handed me your letter in reference to autograph of the late
Viece President Garret A. Hobart.

I take pleasure in sending you photograph of the

late Mr. Hobart together with his autograph.

Very truly yours,
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